
Dear (Rep/Sen), 
 
I am writing to you to demand that you take all action available to require the White House and 
Department of Justice to co-operate fully with any and all investigations being held by the 
House Oversight Committee, currently under way and any forthcoming in the future.  The 
current administration has demonstrated utter contempt for the laws of this land and our 
constitution.  They refuse to co-operate and comply with requests by the committee, as well as 
abide by lower court rulings that do not agree with their agenda. 
 
If I or any other person in this country behaved as such, we would find ourselves on trial and in 
jail. The attitude of this administration that they are above the law is not acceptable, not now, 
not ever.  NO ONE IS ABOVE THE LAW!  We are a nation of laws, not just a nation of men. 
 
You were elected by THE PEOPLE and THE PEOPLE DEMAND that this administration follow the 
law, as the people are required to do.  If the administration refuses, then they must be held 
accountable to the full extent of the law. Nothing less is acceptable! 
 
The people will stand with you in your efforts to see that justice is served.  If you value your 
current job and hope to continue your current "employment", then it's time for you to listen to 
your employer, the people who put you in your job in the first place.  It is not just government 
that can give and take away; it is also something we the people can do as well.  You are hereby 
notified of such!  Either require the administration to comply fully with any current and future 
committee investigations or you will be looking for a new job in the near future.  The people 
will be heard, if not by you, then by someone who will listen and act accordingly. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 


